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NCDXF is pleased to announce its financial support for the S9Z Sao Tome DXpedition for their 
inclusion of a young DXer, Angus Alexander, KJ7KOJ. This will be Angus first chance at being a 
DXpeditioner. He is a great operator and has the full support of his Dad, Robin Alexander, 
W7YED who is also on the team. 

The S9Z team is led by Tom Harrell, N4XP and has an experienced team of operators. The 
operation takes place in mid-November 2024.  

The mission of NCDXF is to provide necessary financial support for well-organized 
DXpeditions to desirable DXCC entities and to support advances in DXpeditioning skills, 
technology, and infrastructure.  Those funds come from the contributions of our supporters in 
the DX community.  Your contribution will help make DX happen.  Visit our website:  
www.ncdxf.org. 

Respectfully submitted.  
Craig Thompson, K9CT 
NCDXF Vice President 
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